JANUARY 6, 2021 VOL. 01

# PAC UPDATES

The latest news and updates from Ladner Elementary PAC



## SPIRIT WEAR IS BACK! ORDER ONLINE UNTIL FRIDAY JAN 22ND

#### PLAYGROUND FUNDRAISER! LOCAL SAVINGS BUSINESS CARD

### PINK SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST!

ONGOING BOTTLE DRIVE FOR THE PLAYGROUND PROJECT.

NEXT PAC MEETING WED JAN 20TH

#### Spirit Wear is back!











Starting today, you can order Ladner Elementary Spirit Wear on the PAC online ordering site.

#### ORDER DEADLINE is Friday, January 22nd at 5 pm

The Ladner Elementary PAC is excited to offer you this online ordering system to help make your life a little easier. You can use it to place your hot lunch orders, fundraising items, and much more. We hope you enjoy the convenience of the Online Ordering System. To access the site, log on at https://ladner.hotlunches.net

#### **Local Savings Business Card**

We have teamed up with 19 great local businesses in Ladner & Tsawwassen to offer you a Local Business Savings Card for 2021.

The card costs \$20.00 each and all money raised from each sale will go directly to the Ladner Elementary Playground Project bank account. The offers are valid from January to December 2021.

JANUARY 2021 VOL. 01



**REMINDER:** To kick off the sale of the cards, we are holding a contest for the students at Ladner Elementary. Prizes will be awarded to the top 3 students who sell the most cards. The contest ends on January 30, 2021. Prizes will be awarded at the beginning of February.

We hope to raise \$10,000 from this fundraiser alone. That is one step closer to getting the playground project started. To buy a card, you can order online at <a href="https://ladner.hotlunches.net/">https://ladner.hotlunches.net/</a> or send us an email at lepacinfo@gmail.com

#### Pink Shirt Design Contest!

We need your help designing a new pink shirt day logo!

On February 24, 2021, we encourage everyone to practice kindness and wear pink to symbolize that you do not tolerate bullying.

Submit your design by Jan 15, 2021
Email your design to lepacinfo@gmail.com
ONE Designs will be selected Jan 20, 2021

**How to enter:** Submit your design to your via email by Friday, Jan 15th. All designs will be posted to the PAC Facebook page. Ask friends & family like your design to WIN.

**How to order your Pink Shirt:** Starting on Friday Jan 8th you can order your PINK SHIRT online at the PAC hotlunch site. The PAC will donate \$1.00 from each shirt sold to www.pinkshirtday.ca.



#### **Ongoing Bottle Drive**

**Did you know?** We are still collecting refundable bottles for the Playground Project! To date, we have raised over \$5,000 with the bottle drive and still have a ways to go. Every bottle helps us get a little closer to our fundraising goal is \$20,000. This is an ongoing fundraiser, happening ALL YEAR LONG.

!Email us at lepacinfo@gmail.com to schedule a pickup OR Simply bring your empties to Return It on Elliot St. Use 604 946 4158 at the express kiosk to print labels for your bags. Then drop them through the EXPRESS DROP window. All deposits go directly to the Ladner Elementary PAC Playground account.

Alternatively, if you would like to make a Cash Donation towards our project, please contact us at lepacinfo@gmail.com. Donations of more than \$25 will receive a receipt for tax purposes from the school board.

T-SHIRT DESIGN  Contest		

Submit your design via email to lepacinfo@gmail.com by Friday Jan 15, 2021 Visit PAC Facebook page to see all the designs